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The Kansas Soybean Commissioners along with K-State Research and 

Extension is hosting several locations for 2019 Soybean Schools.  January 25th will 

be hosted by the Twin Creeks Extension Service in Hoxie at the Sheridan County 4-

H building.  A pre-registration is preferred by January 18th.  Programs will run from 

8:30-12:30pm with a lunch provided.  Topics will cover weed management, insect 

pest control, irrigation update, commodity marketing, and topics in general 

soybean production management, and soil fertility. 

 There is no cost but we need a pre-registration count for the meal. Register 

by January 18th on-line at http://bit.ly/ksusoybean or phone Sheridan County 

Extension office at 785-675-3268 or simply e-mail Keith VanSkike at 

kvan@ksu.edu.  The other schools out in Western Kansas will be held both on 

January 24th in:  

Hugoton:  8:30am – 12:30pm 

  Contact: Ron Honig at rhonig@ksu.edu 

Scott City:  3:00pm – 7:00pm 

Contact: John Beckman at jbeckman@ksu.edu 

Speakers include Ignacio Ciampitti KSU Crop Specialist, Lucas Haag NW 

Research Extension Agronomist, Dan Obrien NW Extension Grain Marketing, 

Dallas Peterson KSU Weed Specialist, and Sarah Zuckoff Insect Pest Management. 
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